
Teacher Negotiations 
Friday, May 20, 2016 

5:00 p.m. at the District Office 

 

Teachers Association: Lisie Smith, Juli Gottler, Julie Krumpen, Amy Sotin-Wood taking minutes 

Board: Ben Kearsley, Delwyn Jensen, Becca Berry taking minutes 

 

Lisie welcomed everyone and lead the group in the pledge of allegiance. She appreciates how nicely it 
went the other night.  

Lisie gave Delwyn and Ben her proposed language for the $1,000 PD money. Delwyn thinks it looks fine.  

Delwyn offered upping the insurance benefit to $521, keeping the life insurance at $20,000, the language 
in 7b looks good, adopting the proposed schedule with the requested 6% raise. 

Lisie summarized that they only differ on the life insurance. When Mr. Sperber passed away, a $50,000 
policy would have given his family a year’s worth of income. Delwyn will discuss the life insurance 
increase.  

Caucus.  

Delwyn appreciates Lisie’s comments and for putting this into how it effects people. He approves the 
increase from $20,000 to $50,000.  

Lisie added one more note to the benefit portion. Those who opt out of the district’s coverage will not get 
the $521. 

Lisie and Delwyn signed off on all the articles.  

Lisie would like to thank board for the pleasant negotiations. She did ask that next year they look into 
only offering insurance to employees and children. If we did not offer insurance to spouses then some 
people might be able to go to the exchange and get a subsidy.  

The TEA will have a meeting on June 6th to ratify the agreement. The Board hopes to approve it on June 
13th.  

Adjourned at 5:30 pm. 

 

 


